THURSDAY 16/12/21

To start the day, the IES Comarcal's Principal and headteacher explained to Erasmus students
and teachers the Spanish education system and showed them the facilities of our center.
Afterwards, we ate typical food at the school, such as coca de llanda, polvorones or mandarins.

Later we went to visit many places in Valencia, starting with Valencia's harbour, where we had
a conversation with the CEMAS' President (The World Center for Sustainable Urban Food in
Valencia, part of FAO) and they gave us a talk on startups and sustainable food.

Then we went to the Oceanographic, where we had time to visit the place. Later, we attended
a conference, where companies and entrepreneurs presented their projects on sustainable
food.
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